
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 
DS200 PRECINCT SCANNER AND TABUALTOR AND EXPRESS VOTE ELECTION EQUIPMENT 

FOR THE VILLAGE OF CHENEQUA 
 

Monday, February 12, 2018 at 10 a.m.  
 

Notice is hereby given that the Public Test of the DS200 Precinct Scanner and Tabulator and Express 
Vote election equipment to be used at the Spring Primary Election to be held on Tuesday, February 20, 
2018 will be held on Monday, February 12, 2018 at 10 a.m. at the Village Hall, 31275 W County Road K, 
Chenequa, Wisconsin 53029. 
 

The Public Test is open for observation. 
Public Test Notice Posted: February 1, 2018 

 

VILLAGE OF CHENEQUA 
OFFICIAL NOTICE  
SPRING PRIMARY 

LOCATION, HOURS OF POLLING PLACE 
AND BOARD OF CANVASSERS 

 

The polls will be open for the Spring Primary to be held on 
February 20, 2018, from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM.  Voting will take 
place at the Chenequa Village Hall located at 31275 W County 
Road K in the Village of Chenequa.  Polling place is accessible to 
elderly and disabled voters.  
  

At the close of Election Day, pursuant to the provisions of Wis. 
Stat. §19.84, the Election Inspectors will convene as a joint 
meeting of the Municipal Board of Canvassers for the purpose of 
conducting the municipal canvass pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§7.51 
and 7.53(1). This meeting will be open to the public pursuant to 
Wis. Stat. §§19.81-89. 
 

If needed, the Municipal Board of Canvassers will also hold a 
meeting at 4:00 p.m. in the Village Office to process and count 
late-arriving provisional ballots (if any) that arrived in our office 
by mail on Friday, February 23, 2018. 

 

Pamela Ann Little 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 

Phone:  262-367-2239 
 

Type D & MBOC Notice Posted February 1, 2018 

 

Election Workers Needed 
• • • 

 
 

Would you or someone you know 
like to become a Village of 
Chenequa Election worker? If so, 
please let us know! We are always in 
need of volunteers to help out. 
 
What does becoming an election 
worker involve? 
- 2 year commitment 
- 2 hours of Election Training 
 
If you are interested in becoming 
an Election worker or have any 
questions, please feel free to call 
the Village Hall at 262-367-2239 or 
email policeclerk@chenequa.org 

 
                   

      Village of Chenequa 
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